
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
CITY&: COUNTY OF SAN FRANCISCO 

Jeffrey Tumlin, Director of Transportation 
San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency 
1 South Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94103 

Via Email: Jeffrey.Tumlin@sfmta.com 

Dear Director Tumlin, 

OFFICE OF THE CLERK OF THE BOARD 
Phone: ( 415) 554-5184 
Email: Angela.Calvillo@sfgov.org 

February 10, 2022 

At the February 8, 2022, Board of Supervisors meeting, Supervisor Mar issued the attached inquiry to the 
San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency (SFMTA). Please review the attached introduction form . 
and Letter of Inquiry, which provides the Supervisor's specific request. 

Please contact Edward Wright, Legislative Aide to Supervisor Mar, at Edward.W.Wright@sfgov.org for 
response and/ or questions related to this request, and copy BOS@sfgov.org on all communications to 
enable my office to track and close out this inquiry. Please provide your response no later than 
February 15, 2022. · 

For questions pertaining to the administration of this inquiry, do not hesitate to contact me in the Office 
of the Clerk of the Board at (415) 554-5184. 

Very Truly Yours, 

~:___;;;;;;r- ~~ ~ 
Angela Calvillo 
Clerk of the Board 
San Francisco Board of Supervisors 
WN/JA 

c: Tom McGuire - Director of Streets Division 
SFMTA Board of Directors 

Attachment(s): 
• Introduction Form 

• Letter of Inquiry 
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